
 
 

 

 

Our ref: DLE/ERE/End of Year 11 

 

Date: 21st June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Leavers’ Celebration Assembly 

As the exam season is nearing to an end, we would like to invite all our year 11 pupils back for a Leavers’ 
Celebration Assembly. The assembly will be taking place on Friday 1st July, at 9:30am in the hall. Pupils 
should not arrive before 9:20am. Pupils will not be required to wear school uniform for the event. At the 
Leavers’ Assembly we will be collecting in any unwanted school uniform and PE kit items so any donations 
are appreciated. The event will end by 11:00am. 

Revision Guides and Textbooks 

At the start of the academic year, all pupils were provided with revision guides and textbooks to support them 
during the lead up to their examinations. Please can pupils ensure they have returned all their books if they 
have not already done so, by the end of the Leavers’ Assembly.  

Prom 

The Dame Elizabeth Cadbury School Prom 2022 is taking place on Friday 8th July from 7.00pm-11.30pm, at 
Bromsgrove Hotel & Spa in Bromsgrove. We previously wrote to you informing you of our reduction 
incentives, these were: 

 Attendance of 93% or above by Friday 27th May 2022 = £2.50 reduction 

 An average effort of “good” or above based on the second data drop at Easter 2022= £2.50 reduction 

 On track to achieve their target grades at the second data drop at Easter 2022= £2.50 reduction 

 Support to the wider-school community – for example, Prefect status, Anti-Bullying Ambassador, 
etc…= £2.50 reduction 

 
These reductions are currently being calculated and final balances will be communicated with parents. 
Outstanding payments must be paid by Wednesday 29th June or their prom place may be cancelled. 
 
GCSE Results Day Thursday 25th August 
Pupils are welcome to collect their results from the hall between 9am – 11am on Thursday 25th August. 

Any pupil who cannot attend on the day in person will either need to send an email from their school account 
to hfarrell@decschool.co.uk and the results can be emailed directly to the pupils or they can be collected on 
behalf of a pupil by a parents but they must provide a signed note from the pupil giving them permission to 
collect. 
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Sixth Form Admissions 

During the results day our Head of Sixth Form, Mr Hanson, will be available to support (until 12pm) with 
enrolment, answer any questions and to provide guidance on the next steps. This will also provide an exciting 
opportunity to discuss the possibility of continuing your educational journey at DEC for anyone who has not 
yet chosen to do so. If anyone would like more information regarding university, apprenticeship or careers 
advice then they can email our careers advisor, Mrs S.Fellows, at careers@decschool.co.uk 

If you have any questions regarding the end of year exams please do not hesitate to contact the school by 
email enquiry@decschool.co.uk 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
 
Mr D Lowbridge-Ellis     Mr R Prime        
Headteacher      Headteacher       
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